St. Paul, Minnesota - On the fifth of January, one resident rose early to find that every
vehicle on her Holland Dr. block had had their right rear tire slashed by an unknown assailant.
Over 15 vehicles were damaged, totalling more than $7000 in damages. After police

questioning, it appears that nobody in the vicinity saw or heard anything suspicious the night
before.



